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Frosh applications to be referred to other campuses

December 9, 1969

The San Diego campus of the University of California has received a sufficient number of applications to fill
its freshman quota for the Fall quarter of 1970, it was announced Monday, December 8, by Harold E. Temmer,
Registrar and Admissions Officer.

"Following established application procedures," Temmer said, "the office of admissions will begin referring
freshmen applicants to those campuses still accepting such applications."

UC caupuses still accepting freshman applications are Irvine, Riverside and Santa Barbara. The Berkeley
campus is closed to freshmen in the colleges of letters and sciences and environmental design, but is still
accepting freshmen applications for the other colleges on the Berkeley campus.

"The San Diego campus is also closed to freshmen applications for the Spring quarter of 1970," continued
Termer. "However, we are still accepting applications from transfer students at all levels for both the Spring and
Fall quarters of 1970."



